
City Staff and Council Member
Genis attend Housing Summit
City Council Member Sandra Genis and City staff, along with
more  than  400  local  leaders  from  throughout  California,
gathered in downtown Los Angeles on Oct. 11 for the Southern
California  Association  of  Governments’  California  Housing
Summit, “The Cost of Not Housing.”

The event brought government, business and community leaders
together  to  address  the  state’s  housing  crisis  and  share
strategies for addressing it. The summit opened with a panel
of experts familiar with the housing crisis, who discussed why
California is experiencing a housing deficit, and the extent
of its economic, environmental and social costs.

Breakout  sessions  investigated  different  avenues  for
mitigating the housing shortage: funding strategies including
incentive  programs  state-authorized  systems,  integrating
housing into planning at all levels and public engagement to
demonstrate community benefits of housing projects.

The summit concluded with a call to decision-makers across the
state  to  build  stakeholder  partnerships  and  say  “yes”  to
housing.
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